
 

 

 

City of Groveport 

Human Resources Report to the Mayor and City Council 

April 17, 2020 
 

Human Resources - Sue E Wadley, Personnel Director 

 Recruiting- all recruiting and onboarding of seasonal employees has been placed on hold.  

 Advertising for current vacant positions has continued anticipating that we will be able to 

continue with the selection process soon. 

 HR is coordinating a “Stay Connected-Groveport Strong” campaign with employees in an effort 

to share how we are all managing our day to day lives during these challenging times. 

 HR had to cancel an OSHA 10 hour safety training that was scheduled due to the recent business 

operational changes.  We will reschedule for later in the year. 

 HR is assisting Finance with the implementation of Kronos as our new time keeping system. 

  

If you should have any questions, please feel free to contact me regarding any Human Resources 

needs or issues. 

Thank you, 

Sue 


